
I ckamas 

CRAIG ROBERTS, Sheriff 

August 13, 2012 

Jann Carson 
Associate Director 
ACLU 
PO Box40585 
Portland OR 97240 

Dear Jann Carson: 

o nty e 

I am responding to your letter dated July 30, 2012 that we received Thursday August 9, 
2012 requesting copies of records from the Clackamas County Sheriff's Office. 

This letter will serve as acknowledgement that your letter and a check for $10 was 
received. We will be determining as soon as possible if we have these records and if 
there will be an additional charge. 

I forwarded your request to Lori Vicars, Records Unit Manager. She will be able to 
access our public records and respond to you. 

Sincerely, 

(}rJa~.._~ 
Craig Rob:~;-} 
Sheriff \J 
cc: Lori Vicars, Records Unit Manager 
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